
Project Update
NE 40th Street Improvements – 
140th Ave NE to 145th Ave NE

Planning	 Design	 Construction

The City of Bellevue Transportation 
Department has an upcoming project 
in your area. This project was selected 
as part of the 2018 Bridle Trails 
Neighborhood Enhancement Program 
(NEP). It is currently in the design 
phase–plans are about 90% complete. 
Project features include:

A new six-foot wide sidewalk 
along the north side of  
NE 40th St from 140th Ave NE 
to 145th Ave NE

New crosswalks at  
142nd Pl NE

New five-foot wide bike 
lanes along NE 40th St from 
140th Ave NE to 146th Ave NE

Grind and overlay (repave) 
NE 40th St from 140th Ave NE  
to 148th Ave NE

Storm drainage improvements

Four-foot planters,  
where feasible, including 
landscaping and irrigation

Project schedule
The design for this project is anticipated 
to be completed in September 2024 with 
construction starting in late fall 2024.

Funding
This project has an estimated 
construction cost of $4 million, with 
funding from the Neighborhood Safety, 
Connectivity and Congestion Levy, 
the Neighborhood Sidewalk Program, 
the Pavement Preservation Program, 
the Traffic Operations Program, the 
Neighborhood Enhancement Program 
and the Utilities Department.

Information
BellevueWA.gov/levysidewalk

BellevueWA.gov/nep

Glen Kho, project manager 
425-452-4586 | gkho@bellevuewa.gov

June 2024

https://bellevuewa.gov/city-government/departments/transportation/projects/transportation-levy-projects/sidewalks-trails-paths-projects
https://bellevuewa.gov/city-government/departments/community-development/neighborhoods/neighborhood-improvement/neighborhood-enhancement-program
mailto:gkho%40bellevuewa.gov?subject=
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Title VI Notice to the 
Public: It is the City 
of Bellevue’s policy 
to assure that no 
person shall on the 
grounds of race, color, 
national origin or sex, 

as provided by the Title VI of the Civil 
Rights Acts of 1964, be excluded from 
participating in, be denied the benefits 
of, or be otherwise discriminated against 
under any of its federally funded program 
and activities. Any person who believes 
his/her Title VI protection has been 
violated may file a complaint with the 
Title VI Coordinator. For Title VI complaint 
forms and advice, please contact the Title 
VI Coordinator at 425-452-4496.

For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable 
modification requests please phone at least 48 hours 
in advance 425-452-7925 (voice) or email ghagstrom@

bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding modifications, contact 
the City of Bellevue ADA, Title VI, and Equal Opportunity Officer 
at ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov.


